
  

 

 

12th June 2020 

   

Headteacher: Dr D Craddock PhD MA BSc (Hons) NPQH  West Moors Middle School                 Telephone: 01202 872474 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs D East BSc (Hons) PGCE SENDCo  Heathfield Way, West Moors  Email:office@westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk 
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Dear Parents/ Carers,  

RE:  BeReady Platform 

On the 21st May 2020, we sent a letter out regarding our very new and exciting BeReady platform. The BeReady 

platform delivers online lessons whereby staff can manage and support children’s remote learning activity, progress 

and performance. There is an excellent range of resources available and in the weeks ahead, teachers will be 

directing children to access these sessions/ courses within their weekly timetable to give them every opportunity to 

fulfil their potential.   

From next week, some Home Learning will be based on courses accessed through this platform.  In preparation, 

please can you support your child to log in to the ‘BeReady’ platform to help them to access and complete the 

courses set by their teachers, enabling them to benefit from this great learning opportunity. On completion of these 

courses, I will then be leading the evaluation of our children’s learning experiences of BeReady courses and share the 

findings with our Senior Leadership Team.   

BeReady passwords were sent out to the children before the half term.  However, if they cannot find their password, 

they can either simply ask their teacher for help or follow the prompts below: 

Login to your account at learn.bereadygroup.org, going to the 'Add/Edit Learners' tile and then clicking the 
'Resend Password' option. 
 
OR 
 
1) Go to https://learn.bereadygroup.org/login/forgot_password.php 
2) Type your school email into the 'Search by email address' column and then click 'Search' 
3) Go to your school email inbox and find the password reset email that will have been sent to you and follow the 
onscreen instructions to regain access to your account. (It's worth mentioning that these emails can sometimes be 
incorrectly filtered as 'spam/junk'). 
4) You'll now be able to log into your BeReady account at learn.bereadygroup.org with your school email as your 
username and the temporary password you have been provided within the reset email. 
 
Top tip: If a child copies and pastes his/her email address/password into the BeReady site, he/ she needs to make 
sure that there are no unwanted character or spaces as this will prevent him/her from logging in. 
 

The guide to using BeReady is attached and has been circulated to all children by email.   

We would greatly value your support to encourage children to access this exciting learning provision and in the 

meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. Cope 

Careers Lead at West Moors Middle School 

mailto:office@westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


